
GRIFFIN BOWLS CLUB 

Health & Safety Policy 

Statement of Policy 

It is the policy of Griffin Bowls Club to protect all members, 
contractors and visitors from potential injury or damage to their health 
whilst on the premises. 
The club gives a high level of commitment to health and safety issues. 

Griffin Bowls Club aims to promote health and safety, so far as 
reasonably practicable, by ensuring: 

• The provision and maintenance of safe equipment that poses no 
risk to health. 

• The provision of relevant information to officers, coaches and 
members including instruction, training and supervision, as is 
necessary to ensure health and safety. 

• Maintenance of safe environments, including a means of access in 
a condition that is safe and without risk to health. 

• Progressive identification and assessment of all risk, taking 
measures  to eliminate or control it. 

• By having a recognised health & safety official within the club 
who will provide guidance.  


